
Letter to Advocate for Children's 

Programming Funding 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Public Broadcasting Station Name]  

[Station Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for continued funding for children's programming at 

[Public Broadcasting Station Name]. Public broadcasting has always played a vital role in our 

community, providing educational and engaging content for our youngest viewers. 

As a concerned parent and member of this community, I have witnessed firsthand the positive 

impact of high-quality children's programming. Shows like [Specific Show Name] not only 

entertain but also educate our children, preparing them for lifelong learning. 

Investing in children's programming is an investment in the future. It offers our children the 

opportunity to explore diverse ideas and cultures, all while learning essential skills. In an age 

where educational resources are crucial, the importance of public broadcasting cannot be 

overstated. 

Please consider the positive effects that funding children's programming can make on our youth. 

I urge you to continue supporting this valuable initiative and ensure that [Public Broadcasting 

Station Name] remains a rich resource for our children. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to seeing continued growth and 

support for children's programming in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


